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Our school is having a disco on
Thursday 25th May 2023! 

It will be in the school hall.

K-2

4:30 - 5:15pm 

3-6

5:45 - 6:45pm 



A disco is like a party where children
like to dance to music.  

Sometimes the room might be dark
with coloured flashing lights. 



There will be music played at the disco.
The DJ plays lots of different types of
music for the children to dance to. 

I might like some of the music. I might
not like some of the music, but that's
ok. 



Some people like to dance at discos. Dancing is fun.
 
Sometimes I might like to dance with the other
children at the disco. Sometimes I might like to
dance by myself. 

If I don't want to dance, that's ok. I can sit on a chair
and watch the other children dancing. 



Most children think discos are fun. Sometimes I might think
discos are too dark or too noisy. 

If I think the disco is too dark or too noisy I should tell a
teacher. The teacher will be able to help me if I am scared. 

Some children might wear headphones to help them with
the noise of the music. The teacher will be able to help me
borrow some headphones. 



When the disco is finished, the DJ will turn the normal
lights on so we know the disco has finished. 

The DJ will also stop playing the music. 

When the normal lights come on and the music stops, I
will know it is time to go home. 

My adult will be there to take me home.


